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The Bull's Head, a well-known pub in the heart of Burslem’s St John’s Square, is gearing up
for a significant transformation. From Monday, 28 July, the Titanic Brewery-owned venue will
temporarily close its doors for a much-anticipated refurbishment, with plans to reopen on
Thursday, 31 July. This overhaul aims to modernise the establishment and enhance its

appeal, particularly for Port Vale matchdays and bustling weekend crowds.



The refurbishment is set to deliver a refreshed bar area, designed to improve service
efficiency and elevate the overall experience for patrons. In a statement shared on social
media, the Bull's Head team expressed enthusiasm about the project, saying: “We have
some exciting news for you. We will be having a bar refit. This investment will vastly improve
how we serve you and bring the bar up to date. We apologise for the inconvenience of the
closure, but please be patient with us, and we look forward to this exciting development.”
The announcement reflects a commitment to keeping the pub competitive and welcoming

in a challenging hospitality landscape.

This move comes as local businesses strive to adapt to shifting consumer expectations,
with many pubs investing in upgrades to remain vibrant community hubs. The Bull's Head, a
staple for locals and visitors alike, is expected to benefit from a modernised interior that
aligns with Titanic Brewery’s reputation for quality and tradition. The short closure period

suggests a focused effort to minimise disruption while delivering meaningful improvements.

For Burslem, a town with a proud industrial heritage, such investments are a welcome sign
of confidence in the local economy. Pubs like the Bull’'s Head play a vital role in fostering
community spirit, particularly on matchdays when Port Vale fans flock to the area. The
refurbishment is likely to bolster the pub’s ability to cater to these crowds, ensuring it

remains a go-to spot for post-match pints and lively weekend gatherings.

While the temporary closure may inconvenience some regulars, the promise of a revitalised
venue has sparked optimism among patrons. The Bull's Head’s management has urged
customers to bear with them during the brief hiatus, emphasising that the upgrades will be
worth the wait. As Burslem continues to evolve, this refurbishment signals a broader trend of

renewal, with local businesses investing to keep the town’s high street thriving.



